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Important Community Reminders

Thank you for all that you do to make Lily
Farm an enjoyable community to live inl Here
are a few community reminders to be mindful
of:

e Please turn around in cul-de-sacs rather
than in people's driveways

e Though we may not have official speed
limit signs posted in the community, please
remember to travel at a safe speed and be
mindful of people walking on the sides of
the road when you drive through the
neighborhood.

e Please clean up after your pets when you
walk them through the community and
please remember they must be on a leash.

e Before you do any outside renovations on
your home, you must complete an ARC
request. Please reach out to Curtis at
info@irjpm.com for more information on
this process.
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Holiday Decorations

[t's the most wonderful time of the year and we
can't wait to see your halls decked! Please
remember that once the holidays are over,
decorations should be removed within 4 weeks
(January 22). Happy holidays!

Annual Meeting and 2023 Dues

The 2023 Annual Meeting will be held in
January 2023. The purpose of the annual
meeting is to approve the 2023 budget, to
elect the Board of Directors, and to have
an update on what happened in the
community in 2022. A copy of the 2023
Annual Meeting agenda, budget and proxy
form will be sent out along with your 2023
dues invoice for the year in December, so
keep an eye out for that information
coming soon!




